Nowell, Keith, Env. Health

Subject: RO2745 - Shell Sta on Webster
Entry Type: Phone call

Start: Mon 10/7/2013 9:35 AM

End: Mon 10/7/2013 9:35 AM
Duration: 0 hours

Received a call from Peter Schaefer of Conestoga-Rovers & Associates (CRA) re RO2745 - Shell Station on Webster St.,
Alameda. Mr. Schafer was calling to update me on the implementation of items in the ACEH Directive letter dated
September 19, 2013. He indicated that CRA could not mobilize in time to conduct a GWM event coordinated with the
down gradient former Unocal Station as our lead time was too short. Mr. Schafer also commented that CRA would need
an extension to the deadline for the Draft Work Plan and SCM.

| approved coordinated GWM at the Shell and Unocal site be started 1* Qtr 2014. | also mentioned that we had met
with Unocal reps and property owners for the Unocal site the previous Friday and at that meeting discussed having a
joint meeting with Unocal and Shell to coordinate the field investigations. | told Mr. Schaefer to not work on the Draft
Work Plan and SCM until after the meeting with Unocal.



